
Consultation Statement for the Draft Suffolk Coast RAMS SPD 

 

In June 2017, the Council published a Call for Ideas on the Draft Suffolk Coast European Sites 
Recreational Disturbance Avoidance and Mitigation Strategy Supplementary Planning 
Document (Suffolk Coast RAMS SPD). The consultation was carried out under Regulation 12 
of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012.  The call for 
ideas was issued through a Local Plan Newsletter available on the Council’s web site and 
posted to everyone on the Local Plan database.  A period of six weeks was allowed for 
comments to be submitted, between 14th June and 26th July 2017. 
 
The comment/s received are shown below together with the Council’s response. 
 

Section Respondent Comment Council Response 

N/A Suffolk 

County 

Council  

Implementation of the strategy 
could utilise the public rights of 
way network, by encouraging the 
public to use network and avoid 
the Orwell Estuary Special 
Protection Area. Suffolk County 
Council Public Rights of Way 
Team would be pleased to work 
with Ipswich Borough Council in 
this regard. 

Comment noted.  

 


